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FISCAL NOTE

No significant fiscal or personnel impact.

The Department of Revenue (DOR) states that requiring a vendor or taxpayer to 
certify to the DOR that they have hired Wyoming resident workers to the extent 
possible, and that the non-resident workers who are working in Wyoming have been 
informed of the need to comply with the vehicle registration requirements, should 
have no significant fiscal impact on revenues, as the legislation only requires a 
certification process.
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